
Subject line: Thank you for the interview 
 
Dear Dr. Hamilton, 
 
Thank you for taking the time to speak with me about the 
Surgical Tech position this morning. It was inspiring to have 
such an insightful conversation about changes in the surgical 
tech protocols, and it was a pleasure to learn more about your 
insight into the health care industry. 
 
The details you shared about the position and future goals for 
the surgical team convinced me that the role would be an ideal 
match for my qualifications. I believe that my Associate in 
Applied Science in Surgical Technology from John A. Logan 
College and my previous work experience as a medical 
assistant would allow me to make a valuable contribution to the 
department. 
 
I look forward to the next step in the hiring process. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me if you need additional information. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Hannah Lee 
Hanna.lee@gmail.com 
223-445-6677 
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